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CORRESPONDENCE
to: Editor of JFHS 
6 Kenlay Close 
New Ears wick 
York YO32 4DW

6 5mo 2006

Esteemed Friend:
I have a suggestion to make concerning the JFHS which I hope you 

will find worth considering: would it not be useful to the readership 
to have an enquiries page in which those of us who are not erudite 
historians could 'ask the experts'? I cannot imagine that I am the only 
member who would gladly avail themselves of access to Friends who 
have specialised in the subject. It might even lead to lively exchanges 
and new investigations.

With best wishes,
Ben Gosling (Ohio YM conservative)

Editor: Many thanks to Ben for his suggestion. I am willing to try 
this for an experiment of one year and ask readers to send their 
enquiries initially to me at my address at the front of the Journal.


